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23rd October 2020 
Well, we have managed to get through to the end of the first half term of this academic year. 
The children have worked so hard and really are ready for next weeks break. They have been 
absolutely super in following the rules, washing their hands frequently and for being 
absolutely delightful – you wouldn’t know there was a pandemic going on in the wider world 
at all most days – the children are a real tonic. 
I  would like to thank you all for your promptness in dropping off and collecting children each 
day but you will need to check below as we have made a couple of changes to start on 
Monday 2nd November. 
 
(Changes are in red) 
Drop off 
8.45am Year 6 & Year 4 
8.50am Year 2 & Reception 
8.55am Year 5 & Year 3 
9am   Year 1 & Nursery 
 
Children in Nursery who do 2.5 days will still attend either 8.30am to 11.30am or 12.30pm to 
3.30pm on Wednesdays. 
 
End of the day 
3 pm  Year 6, Year 4 and Nursery  
3.05pm Year 2 & Rec 
3.10pm Year 5, Year 3 & Year 1  
 
Year 6 & Year 5 children will come out of the main driveway gates. Year 4 children will now 
leave by the right-hand gate as you look at school and Nursery children the left hand gate. 
Year 1 children will enter in the morning and leave in the afternoon by the right-hand gate as 
you look at school – this is a change to what they have been doing. 
 
Finally, as Mrs Towler starts her retirement we wish her all the best and I want to say a huge 
thank you to all the amazing staff working in school. There have been a lot of changes for the 
staff to contend with which has increased their workload and they have been fantastic. They 
have taken it all in their stride and continue to give your children the most amazing 
education.  
 
Everyone have a wonderful week of rest and relaxation and we shall see you all on Monday 
2nd November. 
Take care and stay safe. 
 
Mrs Hyams.  
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